
 

SOUTH HOLT CABLEVISION, INC. 

30 DAY CUSTOMER NOTIFICATION: 

 

 

South Holt Cablevision, Inc. (SHC) will be increasing your monthly subscription effective February 1, 2014 by 

$6.50.  The amount SHC must pay to television networks continues to increase at an alarming rate.  SHC values its 

customers and will maintain its high standards of excellent customer service encompassing a wide variety of quality 

programming choices.  Thank you for selecting SHC for your entertainment needs.  Please contact us at 446.2900 with 

any questions regarding the content of this notice. 

 


